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From:  
Sent: 16 June 2020 11:03
To: Licensing <Licensing@kirklees.gov.uk>
Subject: The Rose & Crown, Cop Hill, Slaithwaite HD7 5XA
 
Dear Sir/Madam
 

With reference to the news that the license for The Rose and Crown at Cop Hill,Slaithwaite HD7 5XA
is under review due to alleged infringements of the temporary Covid Lockdown regulations we wish to
make a statement in defence of the  .

 

Throughout this unprecedented and very difficult period of time  has shown  to be an
upstanding and valuable member of our local community in that  has provided a great deal of
support by supplying provisions to less mobile residents.

 

The Rose and Crown is the hub of our local community and will be a great loss to many people if the
license is revoked.

Community spirit is of the utmost importance in these trying times and to lose such a valuable local
resource would be very damaging to this hillside and a measure of understanding is required.

Many people in this country are in danger of losing their livelihoods and in our opinion we should be
pulling together and supporting each other so that we can all find a way forward together.

 

 consistently strived to follow the regulations relating to Covid 19-  is not someone who
would risk  customers health and wellbeing, not to mention  License.

We have been present on an occasion when the police visited and can confirm that there was no
mention of any irregularities and a suggestion that the Police made to erect a barrier to the carpark
access was implemented immediately.

 

Please do contact us if you wish to have any further information or discussion regarding this matter.

We are confident that in the local area we are part of a majority who know that losing our local pub
would be extremely detrimental to the wellbeing and happiness of the residents in our community.

 

Yours Faithfully
 



 




